
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Meeting MEETING DATE: January 19, 2021 

FROM: Scott Schultz, Asst. Water Utilities Director 

SUBJECT: City Council approval to surplus old post lamps from Spring Park 
 

BACKGROUND 

Approximately 20 post lamps were removed / replaced during Spring park renovations.  Staff will utilize 

the disposition process that provides the greatest return to the city 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

Funds received will be returned to the Parks budget 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the surplus of old post lamps from Spring Park 


